
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 7/04/2025 11:57:48 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

07/04/2025

MS Diane Dromgold
221 McCarrs Creek RD
Church Point NSW 2105

RE: DA2025/0279 - 237 McCarrs Creek Road CHURCH POINT NSW 2105

Dear Assessing officer,

this DA calls for the complete removal of flora on the block. Total removal of undergrowth, mid
growth, and canopy. The block has several trees suitable for Koala habitat. The fact that no
scat was found on the walk through doesn't mean they are not around. More likely they have
moved due to the current development disturbances which have been approved. They will
come back if we stop this march of concrete into this previously pristine area. Over the
weekend there was an event held in London, raising money to help protect koala habitat and
Koalas. It's a really bad look to approve cutting down habitat so a house can take up the
entire block. This block is not suitable for such a large house. There is no sensitivity to the
flora and fauna and no sensitivity to the area. Approving this will be a blight and one we can't
come back from. Please help us protect the area.




